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Greetings  Members
 While you may have gotten a little tired of all the reminders 
and discussion in the last few newsletters of the importance 
of attending and/or sending in a proxy for the Homeowners’ 
Association (HOA) annual meeting, we are happy to say that it 
paid off.  Thank you to everyone for their support by attending 
and sending in the necessary proxies.  We easily achieved the 
required quorum, were able to conduct the necessary business 
of the HOA, and had a very successful and informative meeting 
with good questions, discussion, and interests expressed by 
those attending.   
 In addition, several people signed up to help with the work 
of the Association’s committees.  We asked for your help, 
and you responded.  Another big thanks goes to all those who 
volunteered their time to serve.  We are looking forward to 
another great year in the Courtyard.  Finally, as always, please 
keep up the good efforts to: 

 DRIVE SLOWLY IN THE COURTYARD

 -Your HOA Board of Directors

 The Courtyard Book Club will meet at 12:00 p.m. on Tuesday, 
March 13 at the Courtyard Tennis Club.  The Club is open to everyone 
and is in an easy and enjoyable way for newcomers as well as “old-
timers” to meet their neighbors.  Please join us.   
 The March selection is Isaac’s Storm by Erik Larson.  Isaac’s 
Storm blends science and history to create a powerful chronicle of the 
deadly hurricane of September 8, 1900, that slammed into Galveston, 
Texas.  With a tidal surge of roughly four feet in as many seconds, 
by the time the water and winds subsided, thousands of buildings 
had been destroyed, entire streets had disappeared, and as many as 
10,000 people were dead -- making this the worst natural disaster in 
America’s history.  Larson re-creates in detail the events leading up to 
the disaster tracing the thoughts and actions of Isaac Cline, a scientist 
with America’s burgeoning U.S. Weather Bureau, and considers how 
Cline’s unwavering confi dence in the new “age of scientifi c certainty” 
blinds him to the impending doom.
 Looking ahead: the April selection is The Other Boleyn Girl by 
Philippa Gregory.  This is a novel 
of historical fiction based on the 
character of Mary Boleyn, older 
sister of Anne Boleyn, second 
wife of Henry VIII.
 If you have any questions, 
please call Betty Marshall @ 
343-8299.  

Book Club Meeting
March 13th

Don't want to wait for the mail?
View the current issue of the 

Courtyard Homeowners Assoc. 
Newsletter on the 1st day

of the month at www.PEELinc.com

HappyHappy
Saint Patrick's Saint Patrick's 

Day!Day!
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CHA Board of Directors

Frank Apgar .................................................................. President
Bill Meredith .........................................................Vice President
   ...............................................................................Secretary
Mansoor Ghori ..............................................................Treasurer
Michael Castanon .............................................Member-at-Large
Reese McCrea ..................................................Member-at-Large
Betty Marshall ..................................................Member-at-Large
Catherine Reynolds ..........................................Member-at-Large

Committees
Environmental Control
 Diana Apgar ...............................................................415-9412
Bull Creek
 Eddie Zamora ............................................................502-9501
Welcome
 Alys Honey ................................................................346-7791
Social
 Michael Castanon ......................................................231-9789
Landscape & Decorating 
 Ed Ueckert .................................................................345-6137
Security
  Catherine Reynolds ................................................342-2848
Communications
 Betty Marshall ...........................................................343-8299
Compliance
 Waneen Spirduso .......................................................345-5078

Goodwin Management: Marilyn Childress
 11149 Research Blvd. * Austin, TX 78759-5227

512-502-7509

At no time will any source be allowed to use the Courtyard Neighborhood  
Newsletter contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in 
any media, website, print, fi lm, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose 
of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profi t, political campaigns, or other 
self amplifi cation, under penalty of law without written or expressed permission 
from the Courtyard Neighborhood Association and Peel Inc. The information 
in the Courtyard Neighborhood Newsletter  is exclusively for the private use of 
Courtyard residents only. 

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily refl ect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. 
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted 
by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content 
with this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising 
content are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content 
should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or 
failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such 
advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints in this 
publication, the publisher assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or 
typographical mistakes, except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above 
or in the case of misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

Bull Creek Park 
 It is regrettable, but we must again report that the park has been 
vandalized. This  time, someone is shooting blue paint balls at 
signs, the basketball backboard and other targets.  Parents and/or 
others responsible for neighborhood children that own a paint ball 
gun are asked to please curtail and/or otherwise closely monitor 
the child’s use of the gun.  We do not need more vandalism in the 
neighborhood.  Residents are again urged to call 911 and report to 
the police any suspicious person(s) or destructive activity they see 
in the community.
 There is a NEW CODE for the park gate.  Our property manager, 
Marilyn Childress, has mailed out the new code, and everyone 
should have it.  Please do not give out the code to non-Courtyard 
homeowners.  
 On a positive note, we have recently completed or are in the process 
of completing park projects that include construction of a new boat 
dock at the boat launch area next to the County Line Restaurant and 
the clearing of the trails after the ice storm.  If you have any questions 
or suggestions involving Bull Creek Park, please contact one of the 
Bull Creek Committee members: Catherine Reynolds – 342-2848,  
Jim Reed - 502-8511, Fred Wakefi eld - 343-7103, or Eddie Zamora 
- 502-9501.

RESIDENTIAL & COMMERCIAL
• INTERIOR/EXTERIOR • UNIFORMED PAINTERS
• POWER WASHING • QUALITY GUARANTEED
• CAULKING / SCRAPING • GENERAL REPAIRS

www.southernpainting.com

512-267-6200
References/Bonded & Insured

FREE ESTIMATESFREE ESTIMATES
Mention this ad for

$100 off service

of $1000 or more

*There is a World of Difference Between
Covering a Surface With Paint*

And Painting
As SOUTHERN PAINTING Does

“Lots of satisfi ed customers”
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View the Open House Show
every Saturday Morning at 7:30 a.m.

on KTBC-TV Channel 7!

7609 Crossmeadow Dr.
SOLD in just 26 days!

Keller Williams Realty, Three Barton Skyway, 1221 S Mopac, Ste.120, Austin TX 78746

512-347-9599 ext 105
metroaustinhomes.com

Jaymes@jwteam.com

4301 Aqua Verde Dr.
SOLD in just 17 days!

1895 Westlake Dr. #104
SOLD in the heart of Westlake!

7608 Creekbluff
SOLD in just 1 day! Sold for 100% of list price!

• One of the Top 5 Real Estate Teams in Austin
• Austin’s most referred realtor since 1984

Jaymes Willoughby

Jaymes

Team

The

Willoughby

On average, we sell our homes
for 99% of their list price!

Your home HAS increased in value! 
Please call Jaymes for a free Market Analysis!
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 Attention all Courtyard Residents -- it’s time to 
start thinking about the Easter Bunny and all the fun to 
be had at the annual Easter Egg 
Hunt.  Join us in the park near 
the Playscape for cookies, punch 
and the great Golden Egg hunt.  
There will be age specifi c areas 
for the children and special 
prizes for the lucky kids that 
fi nd the Golden Eggs.  Mark 
your calendar and 
if you would like 
volunteer, please 
contact Michael 
Castanon at 231-
9789.

2007 Courtyard
Easter Egg Hunt

Saturday April 7, 11:00 AM

Courtyard Garage Sale – May 5
(Rain date, May 12)

 It’s never too early to start gathering items for the annual Courtyard 
Neighborhood’s spring garage sale.  This year’s sale will be on 
Saturday, May 5, starting at 8 a.m.  Street signs and newspaper ads 
will be provided by the Homeowners’ Association.  Residents do their 
own marking, selling and providing change.  Be ready early. 
 Call Mary Lou Nilsson @ 346-8432 for more information and 
assistance.

512-345-WELL (9355)
6618 Sitio Del Rio Blvd., Suite 101

Dr. Ross Coccimiglio
“A Better Way To Better Health”

Call today to schedule a consultation with the doctor.
A new patient exam including consultation,

all necessary x-rays and complete report of fi ndings:
ONLY $17! - REGULARLY $210 (Limited Time Offer)

Expires: March 31, 2007

Everyone Needs Coaching;
Someone Who Informs, Provides, Observes And Guides.

Your Family Has A Fitness Coach, Financial Coach,
Spiritual Coach – But Who Is Your Family’s Health Coach?

I’m Dr. Ross Coccimiglio. I CAN HELP YOU!
Low Back/Neck Pain

Headaches
Wrist/Hand Pain/

Carpel Tunnel Syndrome

Leg Pain/Sciatica
Digestive Problems                                                  

Asthma/Breathing Problems
Pediatric Care

Ear Infections ETC….

WHO’S YOUR HEALTH COACH?

NOW OPEN IN RIVER PLACE PLAZA!

FRAN WERNER, M.A.
512.794.3848

fran@lifestyleconsulting.com
www.lifestyleconsulting.com

private & semi-private programs

located off 2222, between 360 and 620

weight management ~ personal training ~ nutrition education
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Security
 Thank you to all those who attended the annual meeting and 
especially to those who signed up for the Security Committee.  
If you missed the annual meeting but are interested in working 
on this committee, please let us know and we’ll be happy to add 
you to the group.
 

Neighborhood gossip is usually bad,
most would agree that’s iron-clad.

But there is a case when chatty is good,
and it is a case when talking you should.

Look out for your neighbor and talk, talk, talk,
about the lights, cars or people that gave you a balk.

For this conversation might prove helpful
when caring for our neighbors and stopping the unwelcome.

So keep your eyes open for the unusual and oddly
and call 911, 311 or the Board by gosh-ly.

No worries, no angst, and certain - ly,
we are much stronger as we, us and thee.

Be a Good Neighbor
 With the ice storm of 2007 now a memory and winter rains 
nourishing our trees and yards in preparation for the growing season 
ahead, many of us are thinking of spring. This is also the time when 
many of us are clearing out the old brush and dead foliage as well 
as items to recycle from inside our homes as we start our “spring 
cleaning” projects.  
 As many of you know, the City of Austin (City) provides a bulk 
pick-up service at least twice a year in addition to weekly garbage 
service.  Whether you are planning to leave items along the curb for 
bulk pick-up in the distant future or only intend to leave out your 
garbage can or other bulk items such grills, trash containers, and old 
furniture out until the next week’s pick-up day, please be considerate 
of your neighbors.  Imagine how you would feel if you were forced 
to view your neighbor’s garbage every day you go outside of your 
house.  Do a favor for your neighbor and keep all the trash and junk 
out of sight.  
 The above request just makes sense as a good neighbor.  However, 
there is also a more formal requirement found in Article VIII, Section 
10 of the Deed restrictions that you received when you purchased 
your home.  Section 10 states: 

No garbage or trash shall be placed or kept on any Lot except 
in covered containers of a type, size, and style which are 
approved by the Board of Directors, which may include the 
requirement that all containers will be disposable.   In no event 
shall such (covered garbage) containers be maintained so as 
to be visible from neighboring property except to make  the 
same available for collection and, then, only the shortest time  
reasonably necessary to effect such collection. 

 Obviously, when the City has a bulk pickup, items may be left out 
briefl y which are not in containers. 
 If you did not receive a copy of the Deed restrictions or if you have 
questions regarding compliance related to trash and items in your 
driveway, please contact Marilyn Childress of Goodwin Management 
502-7509.
 HOA Compliance Committee
 

www.brownpaint.com 
512.506.9740 

What can BROWN paint for you? 
INTERIOR / EXTERIOR PAINTING 

RESIDENTIAL & COMMERCIAL 
GENERAL REPAIRS / CARPENTRY 

SHEETROCK REPLACEMENT 
TEXTURING & FAUX FINISHES  

CUSTOM STAIN & VARNISH  

Why should BROWN paint for you? 
FREE ESTIMATES 

BONDED & INSURED 
10 YEARS OF EXPERIENCE 
EXCELLENT REFERENCES 

3-YEAR WARRANTY 
FAMILY-OWNED & OPERATED 

 

The

Brown Paint
Company
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Advertising 
Information

Please support the businesses that 
advertise in the Courtyard Neighborhood 
Association Newsletter. Their advertising 
dollars make it possible for all residents 
to receive a newsletter at no charge.  No 
homeowners association funds are used 
to produce or mail the newsletters.  If 
you would like to support the newsletter 
by advertising, please contact Peel, 
Inc. Sales Office, 512-989-8905 or 
advertising@PEELinc.com for ad 
information and pricing.

 Hound Rescue is an all volunteer group of people who rescue and foster dogs in their 
homes while working to fi nd loving homes for these unwanted dogs in the Central Texas 
area. The group is proud to say it has  just been granted non-profi t status (501c3), and is 
trying to expand its services during 2007. 
 To help raise funds for these services, Hound Rescue is holding a benefi t garage sale in 
March.  As you begin your spring cleaning, please keep in mind that any and all donations 
of household goods would be most welcome for their sale.  Members are also always in need 
of “doggie” items such as crates, leashes, collars, dog food, dog beds, and towels.  New or 
used, any donation is appreciated that will help the dogs and their foster homes during their 
transition.
 Please call Catherine Reynolds, a neighborhood member of Hound Rescue, at 342-2848, 
and she will be happy to pick-up whatever donations you have.  More importantly, if you 
have any interest in becoming a foster home – please contact Catherine for details or visit 
www.houndrescue.com. 

Hound Rescue

Vallure Realty Makes the Difference!!

Know how the Realtor®
You Choose Affects…

• Your Selling/Buying Experience
• Your Home Exposure and Home Search
• YOUR BOTTOM-LINE EXPENSE

A Fresh New Approach to Buying and Selling Real Estate!

Nicole Peel Broker/Realtor®
Servicing all of Austin
www.vallurerealty.com

Offi ce #: 512-249-6299
Mobile #: 512-740-2300
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Spotlight on . . .

Highland Park Elementary
 The Courtyard is fortunate to be in the attendance zone for Highland 
Park Elementary School (Highland Park) located at 4900 Fairview 
Drive in Austin.  
 Built in 1952, Highland Park looks nothing like the more spacious 
and modern school buildings of today. Nonetheless, the building has 
the charm and feel of a school from a different era from the shine 
on the old tile fl oors to the bountiful displays of student work found 
throughout the halls and classrooms.  Visitors and attendees alike 
experience a comfortable, friendly, but businesslike, atmosphere, 
and the school is proud of its reputation for having a cooperative 
relationship between faculty and community and  dynamic 
administration and staff.  
 Last year, Highland Park ranked fi rst out of seventy-four Austin 
Independent School District  elementary schools in number of students 
passing all areas of the TAKS test.  Rated “EXEMPLARY” each 
year since 1995, Highland Park has over thirty special programs for 
its students, including Gifted and Talented, Mentoring, Technology, 
tutoring and after school childcare.
 Being situated the foot of the Balcones Fault has provided Highland 
Park with a rather interesting surrounding terrain and, together with 
its large playground area and city park facilities at its doorstep places, 
Highland Park is in a prime location for giving students a wonderful 
opportunity to learn, explore, and play in the outdoors.  
Next month – Lamar Middle School

Play Group Time
Tuesdays, Thursdays, Saturdays

9AM to 11AM
At the Park

512-989-8905
www.PEELinc.com

We currently publish newsletters

for the following subdivisions in Austin:

Peel, Inc.
Printing & Publishing

Amberwood

Barker Ranch

Brushy Creek Village

Cherry Creek on Brodie Ln.

Circle C Ranch

Courtyard 

Davenport Ranch

Deer Park at Maple Run

Estates of Shady Hollow

Granada Hills

Highland Park West Balcones

Hill Country/Westview Estates

Horizon Park

Jester Estates

North Acres

Park & Lakeside of Blackhawk

Ridgewood

Saxony

Scenic Brook

Sendera

Shadow Glen

Steiner Ranch

Stone Canyon

Tanglewood Oaks

Travis Country West

Villages at Western Oaks

Westcreek

Kelly Peel, Sales Manager
kelly@PEELinc.com • 512-989-8905

Advertise 
Your Business Here

888-687-6444
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%  Voice 512-989-8905                             V  www.PEELinc.com

Peel, Inc.
203 W. Main Street, Suite D
Pfl ugerville, Texas 78660

PRSRT STD
U.S. POSTAGE

PAID
PEEL, INC.


